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BE SURE TO HAVE YOUR SAY ABOUT HALDIMAND COUNTY’S COMMUNITY & RECREATION FACILITIES 
STRATEGY  

HALDIMAND COUNTY, ON – Haldimand County Council is encouraging all residents and users of County facilities 
to have their say in helping identify recreation facility needs now and in the future. 

An online survey—focusing on new or repurposed facilities to support activities such as aquatics, sports, health, 
wellness, arts and culture—is available at HaldimandCounty.ca/RecStrategy/ until March 7. 

“We are eager to hear from everyone about the kinds of recreation and community facilities they want the 
County to build or create in the coming years, and the input from this consultation process will guide that,” says 
Mayor Ken Hewitt. “If we have learned anything through this pandemic, it is that access to recreation and leisure 
is critical to supporting physical, mental, emotional and social well-being. 

“We also want to encourage our younger residents, who we hope continue to make Haldimand County their 
home as they begin to work and raise their own families, to use this opportunity to tell us what kinds of 
recreation makes them happy.” 

You can find out more about the Community & Recreation Facilities Strategy process—including the online 
survey and updates about in-person consultation opportunities—on the County’s website. 
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